
T r e a s u r y  D e p a r t m e n t  
O f f i c e  o f  t h e  S e c r e t a r y  

W a s h i n g t o n

November 15, 1939

Dear Miss Egbert:
On behalf of the Secretary, 

who is away from Washington, I am 
acknowledging your letter of 
November 10th sending a copy of 
Chairman Eccles1 recent St. Louis 
speech.

I shall be glad to bring this 
to the Secretary1s attention upon 
his return early next week.

Miss VaLois Egbert,
Secretary to Hon. M. S. Eccles, Chairman, Federal Reserve System, 
Washington, D. C.
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